
 

 

 

Anyone interested in going to France over Easter of 2018, there will be an information meeting today, Tuesday, 

November 1st in room 117 at 2:20.  Please come and find out where we will go in France and all the beautiful 

sites we will see! 

 

The Chess Club will meet today, Tuesday after school in room 109.  Everyone interested is welcome! 

 

There will be a GSA meeting today, Tuesday, November 1st, after school in room 5-1. Please remember 

your eight dollars for tee shirts. Any questions, see Mrs. Berardi. 

 

Attention Spanish Club, our Dia de los Muertos fiesta will be in room 120 on Thursday, November 3rd from 

2:30-5:15! Come join us for a holiday craft, food and fun with friends! Hasta pronto! 

 

If you worked the Bridge Walk and did not get a t-shirt, please see the Interact Officers in room 220 before or 

during homeroom or after school.  We have limited quantities and sizes so first come, first serve. 

 

The Southern Regional Theater Company’s fall play, Staged for Murder, will be running Wednesday, 

November 2nd and Thursday November 3rd.  Come out and see this murder mystery improv show and help solve 

who did it.   

 

There will be an Amnesty International meeting on Thursday after school in room 109. Come out and find out 

what is going on, make a difference and have a snack! 

 

Attention ice hockey players: There will be a very brief ice hockey meeting in the 9-10 cafeteria, Wednesday 

afternoon, Nov. 2nd, regarding times of evaluations and other important information regarding the start of the 

High School Hockey season which starts Monday, November 7th. 

 

Interact has a new event scheduled for Nov 5th. We will assemble food packages for Stop Hunger Now at St. 

Mary’s in Manahawkin from 11:30 -1:30. Sign-up sheets outside of room 220 and online at signupgenius 

 

The next Interact Club meeting will be in the auditorium on Nov 17th. We will discuss information about our 

winter events. 

 

Make sure you order you poinsettias and other holiday plants before November 18th to support Model Congress. 

Delivery will be on December 5th. Order forms are available in homerooms and in room 109!  

 

Rampage meeting on Monday Nov. 21st and Monday Dec. 5th in room 4-1 at 2:20. 
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